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HB 3501 would be another nail in the coffin for Oregon communities.  Allowing 

homeless people to camp in public places indiscriminately and giving them the right 

to sue if moved, swept or “harassed” would result in hundreds of frivolous lawsuits 

and contribute to our already unsafe streets.  We responsible, employed Oregonians 

are fed up!  Stop enabling the homeless machine and clean up our cities! Virtually 

everyone I know has either moved away or is planning on it as soon as they can.  

These type of bills encourage us to move away faster.   


